
    

 
                       

 
 

 
 

 

Dear Emmitsburg Elementary School Families, 

Emmitsburg Elementary School invites you to participate in our school’s survey on Continuity of 

Learning. We want to hear from you on how Continuity of Learning is going for your child(ren). 

While the survey is voluntary, your feedback is important to us! Your responses will remain 

anonymous and will be combined with the responses of other families.   

 

To access the survey online, go to:  https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COLParent0503 

Important: This survey link is unique to Emmitsburg Elementary School. Please do not share 

with families of children in other FCPS schools.  

 

If you require a paper survey, please contact donna.saylor@fcps.org.  

 

The survey will remain open until Friday, May 8.  

 

We thank you in advance for your feedback! 

Sincerely, 

Mary Ann Wiles 

Principal  

Emmitsburg Elementary School  

 
 
Reminders-   
Contact any staff member by using: firstname.lastname@fcps.org  or contact us by phone: 240-236-1750.   
 

Eagletter 
April 24, 2020 

Be Respectful, Be Responsible, 
Be a Leader at EES  

 

mailto:donna.saylor@fcps.org
mailto:firstname.lastname@fcps.org

